
Title V Staff 

Lorraine Martinez, Director    Veronica Serna, Activity Director     Tiffany Young, Office Manager   
Susan Olson-Smith, SimLab Supervisor      Larry Paiz, Instructional Designer 

S E P T E M B E R  2 0 1 4  

LCC signs Construction Agreement with Franken 
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Year 2 External Evaluation is a Success! 

“Creating a Pathway to Success in High-Demand Programs” 
V O L U M E  2 ,  I S S U E  1 2  

 The Auto Collision Title V construction contract was signed on September 10, 2014 in the 
President’s office.  Franken Construction’s President James Franken and Franken Construction’s 
Project Manager Phillip Martinez, brought in the contract for LCC President Dr. Pete Campos and 
sign to proceed with the start of the project. 
 Franken Construction Company remains dedicated in providing professional manage-
ment as per the overview that the Franken team put together to show everyone involved the com-
plete picture of what will take place for the next 30 days of the renovation.  The anticipation of the 
final outcome of the Auto Collision project will be exciting to the students and the faculty who will 
utilize the facility and its state-of-art equipment.  The project should be completed in January, 
2015. 
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